INVITATION TO BID

[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given that sealed bids shall be accepted by Woodville Union School District (WUSD) of Tulare County, State of California, at the District Office, 16563 Road 168, Porterville, CA  93257, until 10:00 A.M., Wednesday, May 3, 2017 for all projects.  Make sure bids are date stamped at time of drop off.
Project Name:	WUSD Wiring Project
	
RFP available online:   www.woodville.k12.ca.us
· Or request via e-mail bonnie@pcas4e.com
· Or pick up in person at District Office
	
A mandatory Bidders Meeting will be held at District Office conference room located at 16563 Road 168, Porterville, CA, on Friday, April 21, 2017 at 2:00 P.M.  Please check in at District Office. 

Each bid submitted shall be sealed and marked “Project Name”.  It is not the policy of the district to purchase on the basis of lowest price alone.  The WUSD Board of Trustees reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, to waive any informality or irregularity, and to sit and act as sole judge of the merit and qualifications of items offered, and may accept whatever bid is deemed to be in the best interest of the School District.

District inquiries regarding this process shall be addressed to Bonnie Armendariz,    E-rate Team at Woodville Union School District by e-mail to bonnie@pcas4e.com. 




